Week Beginning Monday 28th September 2020
This week in Reception we are….
· Bringing home our new home school diaries and a reading book to be shared at home. We will be changing reading books on a Monday and a Thursday to allow for the books to be quarantined after each use. 
· Listening to and retelling the rhymes ‘Humpty Dumpty’ and ‘Twinkle, Twinkle Little Star’. 
· Creating our own paper plate humpty dumpty and developing our fine motor skills by mending a broken humpty dumpty with plasters. 
· Practising counting forwards and backward to 10. 
· Sorting items that match and discussing how and why they match. This will be related to amount, size and shape. 
· Learning the sounds: m  a  s  d  t  and learning how to write these using cursive letter formation (see page in the home school diary to help with this)
· In our ‘Let’s Explore’ afternoon sessions, we will be learning the story of We’re Going on  a Bear Hunt and using instruments to represent the different sounds heard in the story. 

· Listening to the sounds we can hear in our environment and playing a game together to identify familiar environmental sounds.  
· Enjoying our daily storytime where we learn new vocabulary and discuss key events. Children will be able to vote each day for which story they would like for storytime.
· Exploring our new role-play house.
· Exploring Outdoor Learning, including using the sand and water trays and developing our gross motor skills (throwing, catching, hopping etc)  
· Starting our PE sessions outdoors. Please ensure children have suitable trainers in their PE bags to change into for these sessions.  
